
 
We are pleased to announce Dr. Mikaela Brock as a new associate dentist joining our dental practice 
starting on August 1, 2024. Dr. Brock grew up with her parents and two younger sisters in Huntsville, 
Alabama. She earned her bachelor’s degree at the University of Alabama at Birmingham in Biomedical 
Sciences. She went on to attend Harvard School of Dental Medicine earning her DMD degree. During her 
time at Harvard, she had the opportunity to work closely with and learn from many esteemed and 
wonderful faculty, including Dr. Christina Kim-Gagnon.  

At Harvard, she was able to foster her passion for general dentistry, graduating with honors in clinic and 
being awarded the Leo Talkov Award for Excellence in Clinical Dentistry. She furthered her dental 
training in the General Practice Residency at the Boston Veteran Affairs hospital, working with our 
nation’s veterans and receiving more in depth training in all aspects of general dentistry. She loves the 
broad scope of dentistry; working with patients to ensure their comfort and helping them achieve their 
esthetic smile goals. 

Her professional organized dentistry memberships include the American Dental Association, 
Massachusetts Dental Society, Academy of General Dentistry and the Yankee Institute. 

Dr. Brock enjoys spending quality time with her family and friends, traveling and exploring new places, 
running, hiking, playing the trumpet, and playing board games. She loves spending time with her partner 
and their black cat. She is very excited to be joining the Falmouth Family Dentistry family. 

We are thrilled to have such a skilled and kind dentist joining our office. She excels in cosmetic dentistry, 
whitening, restorative dentistry, Botox and Dermal fillers, Suresmile orthodontics, extractions, root 
canals, crown and bridge restorations, dentures and partials and implant restorations.  

She will be working at Falmouth Family Dentistry on Mondays and Thursdays 8:30-1:00pm and 2:15pm-
5:00pm. Please join us all in welcoming Dr. Mikaela Brock to Falmouth Family Dentistry! 

Thank you, 

Dr. Christina Kim-Gagnon 

Dr. John C. Gagnon 

 


